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St. Michael’s C of E Infant School 

Newsletter 

School Learning Update 

Last week the children returned from their half term break excited and ready to 

continue their learning and it was lovely to see how engaged they were across the 

school. 

YR have been learning about superheroes over the last few weeks, linked to the story 

‘Supertato’. They made their own superhero books and enjoyed proudly showing 

these to me when I went in to visit. 

Y1 have been painting Spring paintings and looking at changes to the trees in Spring. 

After learning about Florence Nightingale last term and the changes that she made to 

nursing, Year 2 have now gone back in time to learn about the Great Fire of London 

and the changes that resulted from this disaster. 

We would recommend borrowing these books from  

the Aldershot Library if you are looking to support the children’s 

learning with reading at home. 

 

Dot Patton 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Parents’ Forum 

There will be a Parents’ Forum to discuss the new, 

updated school behaviour policy on Wednesday 27th 

March at 7:30pm. The forum will be held on Zoom. We 

will send out a Zoom invitation a few days before and 

will ask parents to let us know if they are able to 

attend. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshop 

Following on from the last two 

parent workshops, Miss Sheret will 

be presenting another workshop to 

support parents at home with 

‘meltdowns’. This workshop will be 

on Tuesday 12th March at 9:00am 

until 10:00am. Please let us know if 

you would like to attend the 

workshop by emailing the school 

office. 
 

Diary Dates March/April 2024 

Friday 1st March – FOSM Quiz night 

Thursday 7th – World Book Day 

Tuesday 12th - Year 2 Maths Presentation  

Wednesday 13th - Year R visit from 

Millers’ Ark 

Friday 15th - Comic Relief 

Thursday 26th – FOSM Easter Raffle 

Thursday 26th – Year R Maths 

Presentation 

Thursday 28th – FOSM Easter Bake Off 

Thursday 28th 2:00 Easter church service  

Thursday 28th – Last day of the term 

Monday 15th April – First day of the 

Summer Term 

Friday 26th – FOSM Year 2 Cake Sale 

 

 

Maths Information Sessions for Parents 

We would like to invite parents to Maths information sessions. The information sessions 

will take place in the year group classrooms and we will offer a creche facility for children 

who attend the school only. The Year 2 Maths information session will take place on 

Tuesday 12th March at 3:30-4pm. If you would like your child to attend the creche then we 

would ask that you book them in before Friday 8th March. The creche will be offered free of 

charge and, as there are only limited spaces, we are asking that you do not send your child 

if you have not booked them a space. 

The Year R workshop will be held on 26th March 3:30-4pm 

The Year 1 workshop will be in April and we will confirm this date shortly. 

 

 

  

 

St Michael’s Church Events 

The next Family Service at St Michael’s Church in 

Aldershot will be on 3rd March at 10am and will 

have the theme of the Good Samaritan. There will 

the chance for the children to participate in some 

Drama based on the story. 

On 10th March there will be a special Mothering 

Sunday service at the Church. 

On Palm Sunday (24th March) there will also be a 

special bring and share lunch at the church. 


